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NEXT WEEK: 
For next week we are ready to discover  
the fascinating life of the REPTILES.

Our babies will continue  exploring
through their senses, experimenting
with different textures.
Our toddlers will  get to know these
vertebrate animals, investigating
characteristics related to their body
cover, gestation and habitation
Our preschoolers will get to know the
form of locomotion and the anatomical
structure of these vertebrate, and
differentiate them from other species
according to their characteristics.
School Ages  will be able to
investigate the characteristics of
reptiles by comparing them with other
species based on: their anatomical
structure, habitat, gestation, feeding
and forms of locomotion. 

SELAWHAT'S COMING NEXT

WEEK ECO FRIENDS?
                   CONCEPTS WEEK 7:

QUELONIOS: Turtles(tortugas)
CROCODILIANS: Crocodiles and

alligators (cocodrilos - caimanes)
 SCALY/ESCAMOSOS: Lizards,
chameleons, iguanas, snakes, bearded
dragons, blue lizards, anoles, geckos.
(Lagartos, camaleones, iguanas, serpientes,
dragones barbudos, lagartos azules, anolis,
geckos)

    For our Infant we have a special vocabulary:

LIZARDS: Iguana, Chameleon, Gecko, Blue Lizard
and Anolis
LAGARTOS: Iguana, Camaleón, Gecko, Lagarto
azul y Anolis



reminders!

Last week our Mix Room PM Extended students won the
weekly challenge.They created this cute anthill...
Congratulations little ecofriends!!!!! 

For next week the challenge for our explorers is to create
a reptocheerios!!!
But what is this? A reptile made of cheerios.
How? On a 1 square meter poster board, fill a reptile with
Cheerios. They will be able to paint the Cheerios to make
the team project more fun.
Reward: Reptiles that change color in water...so cool !!
Who will be the winner  this week? Let’s see!!

PM EXTENDED FUN
CHALLENGE!  

Croc charms (or “Jibbitz”)- please refrain from sending your
children to school with these accessories on their shoes. Charms
that fall off can pose a safety risk to your youngest students.
Don’t Forget- SELA is a peanut/tree nut free school. Please be
sure to check ALL labels before sending snack items to school
with your children.
Please send in bottles of water and hats every day (or send a  hat
to remain in your child’s cubby). 
Label ALL belongings, so that we can easily identify the owners
No flip-flops or slide sandals please! Safe and comfortable
footwear is essential for outdoor activities. 
Don’t forget extra clothes for summer.



TAKE A LOOK TO OUR PICTURE
GALLERY OF THE 6TH WEEK...

body parts analysis interaction with 
the insect

VISITING GREENHOUSES

following clues bottle compostingsuccessful search!


